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Association of Burns & Reconstructive Anaesthetists
Registered Charity No. 328937
From:  Dr.David Lord, Hon President
Pennant End,Start Lane

Whaley Bridge, High Peak

Derbyshire SK23 7BR

Tel 01663732664

Mobile 07836731786

Email –dlord@talk21.com

02 September 2009
Annual Scientific Meeting

Chancellors Hotel and Conference Centre

Manchester

Friday 13th November

This is a Flyer to invite you to the Annual Scientific Meeting which this year is being hosted by Manchester. The venue is at Chancellors Hotel and Conference Centre www.conference.manchester.ac.uk which is conveniently located in its own grounds 3 miles from the city centre.
Accommodation is available and the Registration Fee which includes accommodation, the Annual Dinner, the cost of the meeting refreshments and lunch on the day is £190.00. Those delegates intending to stay overnight will need to confirm their booking by October 15th 2009.
The fee for the day will be £90 for Consultants and career grade doctors and as usual trainees are invited to attend the meeting at no charge.
The Annual Dinner on Thursday evening 12th November will be in the region of £40.00 and is open to those members. 

Confirmed speakers will include the topics of Control of massive haemorrhage following trauma- The military experience, Ventilation strategies in acute lung injuries in children, and specific problems occurring in the anaesthetic management of the child with cleft palate. There will be an introduction to the new paediatric burns facility in Manchester and a discussion of the future developments in burns care.
As usual Trainees are invited to give presentations for the Russell Laird Prize.  The presentation criteria and instructions for entry are included with this flyer. I ask you to encourage any of your trainees to enter for this prize.

A Registration Form for the Meeting is attached which should be returned to meat the above address. Do please plan to attend, and encourage colleagues – not only to attend but also to join ABRA if not already members.  I and my colleagues look forward to welcoming you to Manchester in November.

With Very Best Wishes,
David.





















